
Simon, Sean A.
11/15/2011 11:16:19 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E RPS Regulatory Contact

Agreed. Let me know whenever it is convenient for you. No rush.

Hope you guys are doing great too.

Thanks,

Sean

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2011 11:14 AM 
To: Simon, Sean A.
Subject: Re: PG&E RPS Regulatory Contact

Hi Sean

I am working some, I will give you a call. It would be great to catch up.

Hope you and the family are doing well.

Meredith

From: Simon, Sean A. [mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2011 11:18 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: RE: PG&E RPS Regulatory Contact

Hi Meredith.
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If you are actually working, give me a call sometime, it would be good to catch up.

Regards,

Sean

From- Redacted
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2011 8:28 AM 
To: Douglas, Paul; Simon, Sean A.; Redacted 
Cc: Allen, Meredith
Subject: PG&E RPS Regulatory Contact

Rahman, Junaid; Marks, Jaclyn; Lee, Cheryl

ED RPS Team:

I wanted to let you know that I am moving to a new department within PG&E, and as of 12/1 I will no 
longer be your RPS contact. In my new role I will be managing the regulatory and legislative policy 
elements of our EE portfolio. I am very excited for this new opportunity, but will certainly miss working 
on RPS issues and interacting with all of you.

Until 12/1, please loop Meredith in on any emails or requests you send my way. After 12/1, Meredith will 
be your full-time contact until she finds my replacement. Additionally, I expect to miss some time 
towards the end of this month as my wife and I are expecting the birth of our son.

I hope to stay in touch and wish everyone the best. It has been great getting to know and work with all 
of you.

Best,

Redacted
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Redacted

Regulatory Relations Manager

Pacific Gc ctric Company

Redacted
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